
31/03/2021 

MR Gary OBrien 
16 - Clifford Avenue ST 
FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094 
gary@promoresults.com.au 

RE: REV2021/0006 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

There should be no further development on Crown land in the Manly Dam catchment area. 
This will impact on the unique wildlife of this area and has the potential to damage local creek 
water. Why should this developer believe they have any rights to build on this land which has 
been reserved for the people of NSW. Manly Dam has already been impacted on and further 
land loss will occur when tunnel is introduced.
Please no further developments in the Manly Dam catchment area.
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